
 
 
 

 
POSTPONEMENT  OF  BID 
CONTRACT  NO. G-BK-8 

(Third Postponement) 
---------------------------- 

 Reference  is  made  to  the  Invitation  to  Bid, Contract  No. G-BK-8  for  the  Eighth  Bangkok  Water  

Supply  Improvement  Project   issued  on  June 28, 2010 , the Postponement of Bid issued on  August 26, 2010 and 
October 1, 2010. 
 The  Metropolitan  Waterworks  Authority  has  hereby  postponed  the  date opening of the Cost 
Proposal of those who pass Technical Proposal  for  the  said  invitation  and  the  new  schedule will be opened 
at 10.00 hours (Bangkok Time) on December 27, 2010 at Room 401, 4th  floor, Metropolitan Waterworks 
Authority, Headquarter, 400 Prachachuen Road, Lak-Si District, Bangkok 10210, Thailand. 

 The Authority will return the Cost Proposal envelope(s) submitted by the bidder(s) who is disqualified 
in Technical examination unopened. The Authority will not be responsible for any cost or expenses incurred by 
the bidders in connection with the preparation of bid and/or with the submission of bids.  

 The opening of the Cost Proposals will be performed in the presence of the bidders’s representative who 
chooses to attend. 

   METROPOLITAN  WATERWORKS  AUTHORITY 
 December  8, 2010 

             
                                                    

                                                        (Mr.Niphon  Siritanakich) 
                                                        Director of  Project  Contracting  Division 

 
 
 


